
From: Thomas DiPersio
To: City Council
Subject: Petition for underground fiber installation
Date: Thursday, July 27, 2023 4:12:53 PM

To the Public Services Committee:
 
Regarding the Petition of Lightpath for a grant of location for underground cable in counduit and
other equipment with the public way on Cedar Hill Street and D’Angelo Drive, I offer the following
for your consideration:
 
I have reviewed the proposed application and offer the following for your consideration:
 

The Engineering Division has been working with Lightpath on this proposal. We do not have
an issue with the grant of location, however the work must be done prior to the final paving
of the roadway as part of the City’s reconstruction project, which is underway at this time.
A condition of approval should be that a spare conduit be installed for future City use.
Conditions related to work in the public way, including approval of the final location of the
conduit, will be covered in a future Road Opening Permit from my office. 

 
I have no other issues with the proposal from an engineering standpoint.

 
Please contact me with any questions. 
 
Thomas DiPersio, Jr., PE, PLS
City Engineer
Department of Public Works
135 Neil Street
Marlborough, MA  01752
Phone:(508)624-6910x33200
tdipersio@marlborough-ma.gov
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